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Dear Sirs
I am writing in support for the reopening application for Manston Airport.
This will bring welcomed jobs back to an area which has for a long time been left in the
doldrums of high unemployment. 
Manston will bring lots of different jobs to the area which I could name, but to my heart
it's the engineering jobs that will be created for the young of our area that is great.
I have been working in engineering for over 33years.
I am coming to the end of my working days so let's make sure Manston is a place for the
future engineers to thrive.

Yours Sincerely 

Mr N D BAKER 

Ramsgate Resident.




